
 

Policy – Student Appeal 

Purpose – This policy creates a process for students and their parents to appeal 

decisions made by EdOptions Academy staff relative to enrollment, grades, or 

discipline issues.  

Should the need arise due to a disagreement over a decision made by EdOptions 

Academy staff, a student, along with the parent or guardian, may request a 

meeting with the Director of EdOptions Academy to resolve the dispute. This 

meeting will serve as a “due process” hearing where both sides of the dispute 

may present arguments to the Director. At the conclusion of the meeting, the 

decision of the Director will be final. The meeting will occur Virtually at the 

earliest convenience of the family and all mitigating factors will be considered 

to arrive at a decision that is in the best interest of the student.  


